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Preston Avenue, Faversham – Extension to Existing Parking Restrictions 
Objectors comments and response 
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We have lived at the bottom of Preston Avenue for 
over 25 years; the problem is the people living on 
the estate treating the road as a race track. Cars 
have crashed into the British Rail fence by driving 
too fast. Yellow lines will not help but a speed ramp 
would calm the situation. 
 
At present the traffic coming from Bramley Avenue 
does tend to slow down at the corner. 

Kent County Council are the Highway 
Authority that install traffic calming schemes 
not Swale Borough Council. 
 
 
 
 
The proposals will improve visibility and 
vehicle movements at this location. 

 


